

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

COVID-19 Transportation Response - May 2020

Recommendation of the Committee

That the report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated May 4, 2020 be received as information.

History

At the May 4, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated May 4, 2020 was considered.

Attachment

May 4, 2020 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.